
 

 

17th December 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am sorry to have to contact you once again. 

 

You may have heard news reports about the Government saying that only Year 13, Year 11, the children of key 

workers and vulnerable students will be back at school during the first week back after Christmas with other 

year groups working remotely from home.  We are waiting for further details about this from the Department 

for Education. 

 

It is frustrating that this is only being announced at this late stage of the term. 

 

We will begin planning for this and communicate with you about arrangements for the start of next term later 

during the school holiday. 

 

The Year 11 trial exams will go ahead as planned. 

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

P.Kelly 

 

Headteacher 


